
 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

We were blessed about two months ago when a dear 

brother in Christ drove all the way down from Ocala, Florida to 

join us at the Friday morning prayer breakfast. I was amazed he 

would drive that far to be a part of the membership until I heard a 

snippet of his personal testimony. YEP! He is still on fire for what 

the Full Gospel Business Men’s Fellowship International 

(FGBMFI) is all about. Here is a portion of his biography he 

shared with us. 

“I’m now retired from the construction industry and have been a 

part of, and involved with FGBMFI and BMF for thirty years. My wife 

Judy and I just moved to Central Florida from the California/Nevada 

area.  

I have been president of several chapters of Full Gospel Business 

Men’s fellowship throughout my years. Being retired from the 

construction industry, I can go wherever GOD sends me. Be prepared 

to hear what GOD has for you. I believe GOD has a special end time 

word for the members of FGBMFI.”  

Don Wilson 

Golden Hills Contractors 

We sincerely pray you will join us for this remarkable 

testimony, great fellowship; Christmas carols; good food and 

passionate prayers for our friends, family and associates.  

Blessings, 

Norman Gonsalves 

President – Orlando Chapter  

 

~ Prayers Requests ~ 

 

 Bill and Dottie Blood for continued healing 

 Jack Blanchard’s granddaughter-Attempted 
suicide 

 Penny Wagner Smith – Moving; job; finances 

 Leonard van Cleave-safety around the house 

 Constant prayers for AMERICA and our Leaders 

 Traveling Mercies: 
o Norman Gonsalves’ sister 
o Heidi Jueni 
o Bob Armstrong 

 Life changes and choices: 
o Linda Thornton 
o Amy Barnhill 
o Tina and Craig 
o Kathleen Shaia 
o Greg and Debbie  

 MORE HEALINGS: 
o Cherry & Bruce Urich-bad fall 
o Barbara Smith-chemo therapy 
o Christina Gonsalves 
o Norman Gonsalves-skin cancer 
o Ann Clawson-blood pressure 
o Lorraine-health/healing 
o Joe Shaia-healing 
o Jim Maynard-healing 
o Erma Hunt-healing from fall 
o Erika Cockrell- healing from fall 
o Pastor Tom-arthritis pains 

~ Praise Reports ~ 

 Brother Bill Blood returned home after a couple of 
days stay in the hospital. He appears to be better. 
 



Orlando Chapter Roster 

 Mr. Norman Gonsalves - President,      

   4335 Benedictine Cir. Orlando, FL 32812 

   Cell: 407-592-1133 normanpfs@gmail.com 

 Mr. Fred Smith  - Vice President 

   2612 Kerwood Circle-Orlando, Fl. 32810 

   407-298-1477 smittyb3734@gmail.com  

 Mr. Clarence Bass – Hon. Co-Chairman 

    2906 E. Grant St. - Orlando, FL 32805 

    407-894-6304 

  Mr. John Hemphill – Hon. Co-Chairman 

  901 Jamestown Dr. - Apt. “B” 

  Winter Park, FL 32792   407-671-7837   

  Mr. Jim Maynard - Secretary  

   5920 Groveline Dr. Orlando, FL 32810 

   407-924-6722   

  Dr. Richard Clawson - Treasurer 

   1343 Brazilian Lane -Winter Park, FL 32792 

   407-677-7974 

  Rev. Bruce W. Urich - Dir. of Communications  

   2142 Bonanza Av. Winter Park, FL 32792 

   Cell: 407-761-0219 burich@fcuonline.com 

  Mr. Jack Lovin - Director of Music 

   7709 Hoosier Pl., Orlando, FL 32807 

   407-275-0950 

 Mr. Larry Godden – Director of Marketing 

 4837 Haines Circle - Orlando, FL 32822 

 407-277-7954  goddenll@aol.com  

  Pastor Tom Barnhill - Assistant Host 

   1302 Center Street—Ocoee, Florida 34761 

   407-864-7455 tbarnhill@cfl.rr.com  

              December 5, 2015                
       

   

 

Don & Judy 

Wilson 

 

 

 

 

 

  

        

To reach men in all nations for Jesus Christ: 

To call men back to God; To help believers be 

baptized in The Holy Spirit; To train and equip 

men to fulfill the Great Commission To provide 

an opportunity for Christian fellowship; To 

bring greater unity among all people in the 

body of Christ: FGBMFI is an Evangelistic arm 

of all Christian Churches. 

 

 

You are cordially invited to join us for great 

fellowship; song and food at any of the 

weekly or monthly meetings listed herein. 

Bring a friend who doesn’t know Jesus Christ 

as their personal savior. 

Weekly Prayer Breakfast 

Every Friday morning at - 6:30 a.m. 

                     

1345 Lee Road-Orlando, Fl 

Monthly Dinner Meeting 

1st Saturday of every month  

At the same restaurant 

 

 

Dinner Meeting 

starts at 6:00 p.m. 

FULL GOSPEL BUSINESS 

MEN’S FELLOWSHIP 

INTERNATIONAL 

On a Personal Note 

Have you ever considered what fruit tree growers 

do when they “graft” plants together? 

Grafting is the process of connecting two different 

plants so they grow as one. The advantages of grafting 

include: 

 Combining attributes that don't naturally occur in a 

single plant, for instance flavorful fruit with dwarfing or 

disease-resistant roots.  

 All grafts are composed of two parts:  

o the detached part of one plant, called the scion, 

which becomes the flowering and fruiting top part of 

the plant;  

o and the rooted and growing part of another plant, 

called the rootstock. 

God, our Heavenly Father, is the rootstock. He is 

the healthy one we are being attached to whenever we 

accept Jesus Christ as our personal Savior. “Christmas” 

time is quite possibly the most opportune moment for us to 

reach out to non-believers to share the love of this most 

precious gift from God. 

Because we have chosen to become grafted to 

God we become a “hybrid” in sense. No better than anyone 

else, but rather a sweeter vessel capable of showing 

others what our salvation means to us. If “Jesus is truly 

the reason for the season” and He is a gift, let’s 

share that gift with the world. 
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